
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger 

  

 Date:  September 30,2024       

 

 Re:  September Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:    We have completed the retaining wall at the end of Tain 

Drive, we received 2 tractor trailer loads of RCA and graded the area.  The street sweeper went 

to LI Sanitation for a leaking solenoid and the valve on water pump was stuck open.  The 

sweeper has been going out daily.  The bushes at all the entrances and village hall have been 

trimmed back.   

 

2. Street Lighting: The three lights by the park stairs were out, and I found it to be a blown 

fuse.  The light pole at the end of Tain Drive was removed and reinstalled by the corner of the 

retaining wall.  We noticed the light at 30 Wensley was staying on during the day, I contacted the 

tech support, and they did a remote reset for the node, and it is working properly. 

 

 


